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To: Parents/Carers of Year 7 Students 
 
Our Ref: 871020704 
 
24 September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Year 7 Settling In Evening 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 7 ‘Settling In Evening’ on Thursday 9 October 2025. This will be a 
wonderful opportunity for you to meet with your child’s form tutor and hear how they have settled into the 
new school year. Tutors will also be able to share relevant information regarding opportunities for your child 
as they progress through South Hunsley. 
 
At this point in the year, our focus for the evening will be on how well the children have settled, rather than 
on their academic progress in individual subjects. Progress Evenings with subject teachers will take place on 
Thursday 12 March 2026 for the ‘A’ half of the year group and Wednesday 18 March 2026 for the ‘B’ half. 
Each appointment will last 5 minutes, giving you a chance to discuss how your child has started the term at 
their new school.  
 
We operate an electronic booking system for Tutor and Progress Evenings. Attached to this letter is a guide 
which gives details of how to access the booking system and book an appointment. If you are unable to 
access the internet to book an appointment, then please feel free to contact the school office on 01482 
631208 and your appointment can be booked over the telephone. The online booking system is now live, 
and appointments can be made. Please note that the system will close for bookings at 4.00pm the day prior 
to the Tutor Evening.  
 
In addition to meeting your child’s class teacher, members of our Pastoral and SEND teams will also be 
available. This is a great opportunity to find out more about the support we offer and to ask any questions 
you may have. 
 
I hope the transition from primary to secondary school is going well and your child is happy and enjoying 
their South Hunsley experience so far. We are very proud of Year 7 and the start they have made. 
 
We very much hope you will be able to join us and we look forward to meeting you in person. Working 
together, we can hopefully ensure that your child feels happy, supported, and ready to thrive this year and 
throughout their time at South Hunsley. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr L Duerden 
Assistant Headteacher 


